Education Stakeholders:

We would like to provide you with an update on the Florida Standards Review process. Both the current standards and the first draft developed by a group of teacher experts are available on the EdCredible platform for input (www.floridastandardsreview.org).  The teacher experts were selected by professional organizations comprised of Florida educators. 

The teacher experts have continued to take the feedback provided through the EdCredible platform to develop a second draft which is slated to be released in September. The second draft will be posted on the EdCredible platform and input on specific standards will be taken into consideration to inform the final draft. 

Thank you for your continued interest and feedback on this important work.
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